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24 August 2021 

 
COVID LEVEL 4 UPDATE 

 
Kia Ora, 

 
We hope you are all safe and well in your bubbles. To those of you who are 
essential workers we thank you! 
 
As you will be aware all New Zealand remains in Level 4 until Friday night 
at the earliest. When MOH allows we will move into Level 3. As Level 3 
stipulates we remain in our bubble, hockey cannot recommence until we 
reach Level 2.  
 
Therefore, the implications are as follows: 

 
Primary School Hockey - New Plymouth 
The rest of the Primary School competition is cancelled. 

 
Intermediate Hockey - New Plymouth 
The rest of the Intermediate competition is cancelled. The trophies will be 
allocated to those teams that are currently topping the competition.  

 
Secondary Competition 
The rest of the competition in cancelled. Once we reach Covid Level 2 we 
will work with the teams to ascertain viability of playing 1 v 2 to determine 
winners for trophies.  

 
Club 9’s 
The rest of the S9’s competition in cancelled as voted for by the majority. 

 
AIMS games 
Aims games are cancelled for the second year in a row.  
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Under 13 & Under 15 Development Program 
The development program will proceed once we reach Level 2.  

 
National Hockey Championship 
HNZ have deemed that all New Zealand need to be in Level 2 by the 3rd of 
September to ensure a meaningful campaign can be undertaken. We will 
have more news on this as things proceed.  

 
We ask that you adhere to the MOH guidelines and keep our community 
safe. We will update you on the website and Facebook as more information 
comes to hand. 

 
Yours in Hockey 

Denise Hill 

Executive Officer 


